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Klein Jewish Community Center
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(Red Lion Road and Jamison Ave)

“Support Shomrim, Get Involved, Attend Meetings”
“Refreshments will be served”

President’s Message

After all of our angst at the meeting in October…OUR BANQUET WAS A RESOUNDING SUCCESS!!! Thanks to
everyone who helped-Mike Gilbert for getting the banquet started, Merrill Kelem for moving the banquet plans
forward and Lee Newman for keeping a record of all paid tickets/ads and completely handling the program/ad
book. We were worried about losing money and it appears that we didn’t. Find out the bottom line at our meeting
on November 8th.

Cantor Alan Edwards and Scott Pollack had a hand in making the banquet profitable, by getting the VIP Flyers
tickets donated and putting together a martini basket. Everything generated income for the organization. A
special “THANK YOU” to Len Lebowitz who sold 50-50 tickets all night. I’m not sure that Len even ate his dinner!
Veronica Newman, Sabrina Pollack and Andrea Rosengarten helped at the banquet, too. You were all terrific and
the banquet was enjoyed by all!

We had about 17 Philadelphia Shomrim members in attendance. I must say that we could’ve done better. There
was a great turnout by our brothers and sisters from New York. They got the Hora started and we all had fun. It
was wonderful having Allison Schloss, National Shomrim President, with us, as well as Marc Buslik, Illinois Chapter
Shomrim president.

There was an informal National meeting at the banquet, near the end of the cocktail hour and before dinner.
Everyone is interested in helping our chapter in any way they can. Please be advised that there is a National
Shomrim Society Caribbean cruise coming up in January; look on http://www.nationalshomrim.org/events.php for
details. Hurry! It’s not too late.

A couple of folks from other organizations made some worthwhile suggestions for growing our group. We will talk
more about these during the meeting on November 8th and come up with a game plan to follow some of the
suggestions. It’s important right now to focus on increasing our membership and encourage greater participation.
The consensus from our last meeting was that most active members want to see our chapter endure.

The December meeting will have a wonderful speaker and we’ll have a Hanukkah celebration. More about that in
next month’s Herald. In the meantime, come to the meeting on November 8th; you’ll get re-energized about
Shomrim of Philadelphia and the Delaware Valley, enjoy some good food and friends!

 Please, be safe out there.

 Judi

WWW.SHOMRIMPADV.ORG



Judith Buch - President (buch196@aol.com)

Howard Lebofsky - Vice President
Scott Pollack - Secretary
Lee Newman - Treasurer

Howard Lebofsky, Chairman
Judith Buch
Scott Pollack
Lee Newman
Laurence Nodiff (Immediate Past President)
Bob Clearfield
Merrill Kelem
Alan Fried
Michael Gilbert
Howard Rabinovitch

Harry Kamenir (2 years)
Irv Venturino (1 year)

Bob Clearfield

Bob Clearfield (Mid Atlantic Vice President)

Cantor Alan Edwards

Please send us any change of information to
 herald@shomrimpadv.org

So we can keep up to date records.

Have you paid your
dues for 2012 yet???
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We wish everyone well
who may be struggling

with health issues!
Our prayers are with you.

If you have not  been included on the
Birthday and/or Anniversary Listings,

please forward the information to
herald@shomrimpadv.org

so we can add you immediately.
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2012 Shomrim Banquet Awardees

Presented To

LEE NEWMAN
In recognition of exemplary performance in the line of duty

and tireless efforts on behalf of Shomrim

SHOMRIM APPRECIATES

BERNARD MARGULIS, Herald Editor Emeritus
for years of dedicated service, editing and publishing The Herald

Presented to

HOWARD RABINOVITCH
Thank you for your tireless efforts on behalf of Shomrim

Associate Member of the Year
Presented to

BARRY STUCKER
You make a difference!

Presented to

ARTHUR GRAVITZ
in appreciation of your dedication to Shomrim

Presented to

STANLEY STEINER
in appreciation of your dedication to Shomrim

Presented to

Cantor Alan Edwards, Our Chaplain
 In appreciation of your support, prayers and inspiration

Presented to

SCOTT POLLACK
In appreciation of your hard work on behalf of Shomrim



Shomrim Email Directory

Louis Abramson - gloandlou1@verizon.net
Steve Arch - LT97@aol.com
Jeff Bail - jefffrey.bail@comcast.net
Joel Belsky - SgtBelsky@aol.com
Dave Berman - mrmbacpa@comcast.net
Mike Brister - wxrbuff2@cs.com
Bruce Brown - mcppd184@yahoo.com
Judi Buch - buch196@aol.com
Bob Clearfield - bclearfield@comcast.net
Irv Cohen - ivette_Irv@hotmail.com
Jon Cohen - jdc60491@comcast.net
Jed Dolnic - jeddolnick@att.net
Cantor Alan Edwards - eastend295@verizon.net
Ken Freeman - phlylaw1@verizon.net
William Fleisher - truthfinder@netcarrier.com
Alan Fried - nut50@comcast.net
Steve Freiberg - spf8521@comcast.net
Mike Gilbert - det069@comcast.net
Scott Goldstein - erswatdoc@gmail.com
Art Gravitz - agravitz@yahoo.com
Ben Greberman - bgrebs@verizon.net
Beth Grossman - beth.grossman@phila.gov
Rick Gusdorff - rick@gusdorff.com
Walter I. Hofman, M.D. - fourn6path@aol.com
Stacy Irving - sirving@centercityphila.org
Harry Kamenir - harryk802@msn.com
Ron Kashon - rsk239@verizon.net
Merrill Kelem - sfcmkret@gmail.com
J.J. Klaver - j.klaver@ic.fbi.gov
Stan Kolmetzky - stan0807@verizon.net
Alan Kurtz - BlueRed1@comcast.net
Joel M. Labman - jklab3@comcast.net
Len Lebowitz - l.lebowitz@comcast.net
Mike Margolis - greenlaneestates@aol.com
Bernie Margulis - bmcapret@bellsouth.net
Paul Naftulin - pnaftulin@comcast.net

Ben Naish - benjamin.naish@phila.gov
Lee Newman - leenewman@shomrimpadv.org
Larry Nodiff - redrum8509@aol.com
Kenneth Paul - kpaul@state.pa.us
Andrew Perlman - aperlman911@gmail.com
Bernie Petroff - bernvw@aol.com
Larry Pollack - hunter2103@comcast.net
Scott Pollack - scotty369@comcast.net
Stuart Portner - stublue@aol.com
Howard Rabinovitch - howanddi@comcast.net
Jeff Rabinovitch - embraced96@aol.com
Martin Rahinsky - erahinsky@windstream.net
Pavel Reznik - pavelreznikphoto@hotmail.com
Brad Richman - rich3man@aol.com
Steve Richman - sgrichman@stny.rr.com
David W. Rinek - daver@libertynet.org
Michael Roeshman - mfr777@msn.com
Neil Rose - roselock@aol.com
Bob Rosenberg - pwdbob@aol.com
Marla Rosenberg - mrosesq@aol.com
Marvin E. Rosenberg - marv120@aol.com
Howard Rubin - theblueghost@comcast.net
Jodi Schwarzl - jschwarzl@gmail.com
Eileen Shannen - impact2767@aol.com
Rich Shapiro - rchief28@aol.com
Jonathan Sherman - jms43048@comcast.net
Kurt Similies - mski@comcast.net
Harris J. Sklar - mcsklar@hotmail.net
Mitchell Sklar - mcsklar@njsacop.org
George Slotnick - airelibre@cfl.rr.com
David Spitalnick - nfdlaw@aol.com
Mitchell Spitzler - pacopper369@yahoo.com
Dave Warren - dpidew@aol.com
Suzanne Williams - mshappy8501@aol.com
Brian Wolfson - lieuten@aol.com
Floyd Zonenstein - fhz201@bellsouth.net

Any changes or corrections please email us at herald@shomrimpadv.org so we can make them promptly. Thank you.
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Merrill Kelem will have a cardiac procedure in mid December.
We wish him a speedy recovery!!

We hope that you all fared well during the
“Superstorm Sandy”

and extend our thoughts and prayers to those who did not



SHOMRIM OF PHILADELPHIA
AND THE DELAWARE VALLEY

P.O. BOX 14543
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19115
WWW.SHOMRIMPADV.ORG

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION (DUES ARE $25.00 A YEAR)

ACTIVE  ASSOCIATE

NAME:_________________________________________________ PHONE:________________________

ADDRESS:_______________________________________________ APT:_________________________

CITY:_________________________________________STATE:__________________________________

ZIP: ________________________ EMAIL ADDRESS:__________________________________________

OCCUPATION: _________________________________________________________________________

BUSINESS ADDRESS:___________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF BIRTH: ____________________  SINGLE: ______________ MARRIED: ________________

HAVE YOU EVER BEEN A MEMBER OF THIS ASSOCIATION:           YES             NO

PROPOSER:____________________________________________________________________________

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS USED IN OUR MONTHLY PUBLICATION
“THE HERALD” TO HONOR BIRTHDAYS AND WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES.

MEMBER NAME:_______________________________________________________________________
SPOUSE:__________________________________________________________ DOB _______________
CHILD’S NAME(S):_________________________________________________DOB ________________
NAME: ___________________________________________________________DOB ________________
NAME: ___________________________________________________________DOB ________________
WEDDING ANNIVERSARY DATE: _______________________________________________________

   Signature
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Law Enforcement A Fire Officers
“So that Police, Fire and Public Safety Officers of the Jewish

Faith May Join Together for the Welfare of All”

Founded 1937

POLICE, FIRE AND OTHER
MEMBERS OF THE

LAW ENFORCEMENT
COMMUNITY


